
A pioneer in municipal advisory services since 1955, Ehlers helps clients build strong, vibrant, and 
sustainable communities by delivering independent, integrated advice across all areas of public finance. 
We work with more than 1,500 local governments, schools, and public agencies across five states, 
placing our clients’ needs and best interests at the center of everything we do. We are a 100% 
employee-owned company (ESOP) comprised of advisors, specialists, project managers, analysts and 
support staff who collaborate with clients in a shared mission of building outstanding places to live, 
work, learn and play. 

Ehlers seeks a dynamic, highly motivated professional to join our Wisconsin Team as a Financial 
Specialist.  The successful candidate will benefit from one-on-one mentorship with our Senior Municipal 
Advisors to gain the technical expertise, client service skills, and business development aptitude 
required to progress to a Series 50 licensed Municipal Advisor role and manage client relationships 
independently. Ehlers’ Financial Specialists support our Municipal Advisors with project management 
across the full spectrum of public finance including municipal debt transactions, economic development 
and redevelopment, and long-term financial planning and fiscal studies.  The primary client focus for the 
position includes Wisconsin cities, villages, counties, towns, and related governmental agencies. To learn 
more about this specific position, job functions and qualifications, please visit Careers at Ehlers.

Ehlers offers an outstanding compensation package! We provide competitive wages, discretionary and 
goal-based performance bonuses, a 100% employer-contributed ESOP, and two excellent health-care 
coverage plans. We also deliver employer-paid life insurance, life insurance options for spouses and 
children, dental and vision insurance, paid parental leave, flexible time off and generous sick-time 
allowances!

Ehlers is proud to be an equal opportunity workplace and is an affirmative action employer. We are 
committed to equal employment opportunity regardless of age, color, sex, disability, national origin, 
race, religion, or veteran status. 

If you have a passion to learn, grow and progress in a fast-paced and team-oriented culture, we 
encourage you to explore our open positions and submit an application!


